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Happy New Year Anne Sullivan’s, 

  I hope everyone had a very joyous Holiday Season. Now it is time for all of us 
to get back to work on Education. Thank you to all the districts that sent in 
your Mid-year report. As I went through the reports I had to stop and give a big 
shout-out to California for the Give 10 program. We had a total of $39,646.16 
that we donated in supplies to our schools. Fantastic job for our Units and 
members. 

  Now that schools are coming back into session, we need to check back in on 
the scholarships. Do they need any help or have questions? Remind the 
counselors of the March 1, 2025 deadline. I would hate for a student to miss 
the opportunity due to a late application. 

  Two important dates to look forward to  

Purple Up! Day for Military Children—April 15, 2025 

Teacher Appreciation Week—May 5-9, 2025 

 If I can be of any help, please call or email. See you in Palmdale at DEC. 

 

Donna Mattox 

Dept. Education Chairman 

 


